		


COMMUNITY PREVENTION PROGRAM
(CPP)

The Community Prevention Program is a service offered by Concord Counseling Services for the past 16 years. This program is available as a referral source for the elementary schools in Westerville.

WHAT:  This is an assessment to assist parents, teachers and students in identifying areas of concern for children experiencing social, emotional or behavioral problems at school.  
ACCESS:  The child’s teacher, guidance counselor or principal initiates the referral by completing a Concerned Person Referral form.  This form, and a Release of Information signed by the parent/guardian can be faxed to Concord Counseling Services Intake Department at 614-882-3401. 
PROCESS:  Time is spent with the student’s parents/guardian to gather information about the child’s family and behavior outside of school, as well as with the student to determine the problem from their perspective and identify their strengths for problem resolution. Upon completion of the assessment, recommendations and/or referrals are presented to the parents/guardian. The school is also notified of any recommendations and/or referrals.
COST:  There is no cost to the parents for the assessment.  Any costs for recommended resources that the family chooses to follow will be the responsibility of the parent/guardian.

If you need further information about the Community Prevention Program, please contact our Clinical Director, Linda Jakes LISW-S, at 614-882-9338 ext. 210.
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